
OPENING - 12:00 PM      

Greeter:             Cassie Craig 

Song:                 Dave Baranowski   

Pledge/4-Way Things We Think, 
Say and Do:       Mike Hickey 

Thought/Prayer: Chuck Baker 
Guest Intro:        Margie Waltz 
                               
SGT at Arms:  Mr. Barry Bank 
                          

 

OPENING SONG 
Music:  Craig Kaelin, Piano 
              Dave Baranowski,  
          Conductor . . . who knows . . . 

I've Been Working on the Railroad 
I've been working on the railroad 
All the live long day 
I've been working on the railroad 
Just to pass the time away 
Can't you hear the whistle blowing 
Rise up so early in the morn 
Can't you hear the whistle blowing 
Dinah, blow your horn! 
Dinah won't you blow 
Dinah won't you blow Dinah, won't 
you blow your horn 
Dinah, won't you blow 
Dinah, won't you blow 
Dinah, won't you blow your 
horn!!!!! 
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CALENDAR   
August 17th--Cold Case Foundation, 

Greg Cooper, Executive Director and Dean 
L. Jackson, Deputy Executive Director 

August 24--Clifford G. Hurst, PhD 
 Westminster College 

August 30th – Adoption Awareness 
Murray Park 

August 31--No Meeting 
______________ 

The Official Address for The  

Rotary Club of Sugar House 

PO Box 526102 

SLC, UT 84152 

Sugar House Rotary Club2017-2018 

President  Errol EerNisse 
President Elect  Margie Waltz 
Immediate Past Pres Ken Simpson 
Vice President    Chuck Baker 
Director      Todd Suekawa 
Director      Cassie Craig 
Director     Amanda King  
Sergeant at Arms  Barry Bank 
Chili Open Chair   Paul Halliday    
Secretary     David Baranowski 
Treasurer                Rick Augustine 
 

 

  

WELCOME SONG 
Song by Wally Williams (Former Club 

Member) 
Welcome to Sugar House Rotary, 
We’re mighty glad you are here 

We’d like to sing you a long song 
But a wrong song might appear 
So sit you down and make some 

friends today…Right Here! 
 

Ian H.S. Riseley 
President 

Rotary International, 2017-18 
In 2017-18, we will answer the question 
"What is Rotary?" with the theme Rotary: 
Making a Difference.  However each of us 
chooses to serve, we do it because we know 
our service makes a difference in the lives of 
others.  Whether we are building a new 
playground or a new school, improving med-
ical care or sanitation, training conflict medi-
ators or midwives, we know that the work we 
do will change people's lives--in ways large 
and small--for the better.  Whatever motiva-
tion each of us had for joining Rotary that 
causes us to remain, the satisfaction of 
knowing that week by week, year by 
year, we are part of Rotary:  Making 
a Difference. 

 

******************* 
 
 



 

SAVE THE 
DATE 

Celebrating 30 Years of Wom-
en in Rotary!  Clubs Lunch 

Saturday, October 7, 2017 

11 AM - 2 PM 

Noah's Event Venue 

1976 W 600 N, Lindon 

This All-Clubs lunch is for an-
yone interested in celebrating 
women in Rotary, and explor-
ing how Rotary offers some-
thing for everyone.  Anyone 
can be part of Making a Dif-

ference 

KEYNOTE SPEAKER  

 Jennifer Jones 

Immediate Past Vice Presi-
dent of Rotary International 

Register at 
30yearsofwomen.us 
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The objective of the Cold Case Foundation is 
to support law enforcement agencies in their 
efforts to successfully close the following 
types of cold case: 

Homicides, Missing Persons, Unidentified 
Bodies and Rape/Sexual Assaults (with serial 
characteristic).  They are dedicated to stop-
ping the deadly compounding effect of cold 
cases as a means of providing hope and 
resources to families 
(http://coldcasefoundation.org/victimsupp
ort.html) affected by violent crime.  The Cold 
Case Foundation is devoted to raising public 
awareness and creating partnerships to assist 
and provide law enforcement whatever re-
sources are needed to bring about closure. 

A disturbing study of FBI records found that 
since 1995 the national average of solved 
homicides in the US is only about 64%--
leaving 36% of murders unsolved annually.  
This mound of unsolved Cold Case murders 
has a compounding financial and workload 
effect on police departments and the respec-
tive personnel assigned to work them. And 
the primary key to solving them is the condi-
tional factor that they must be WORKED.  It is 
not for lack of interest that cases turn cold 
and are sometimes seemingly forgotten; they 
are never forgotten by the victims, their fami-
lies or by the investigators who have worked 
them! 

CELEBRATE ROTARY IN ZION 

Register now at 5420inzion.com 

April 19-21, 2018, Springdale UT 

Hosted by the Rotary Club of Zion Can-
yon, Additional Information Contact:  Pau-
la Bell, Conference Chair at 801-867-1867, 
pbc@infowest.com 

SAVE THE DATE!!!!! 

ADOPTION PARTY 

AUGUST 30TH 

6:00 – 7:30 PM MURRAY PARK 
Pavilion #2, Enter from 53rd S 

Parkside Elementary 
 

GUEST SPEAKERS 
GREG COOPER  
DEAN JACKSON 

COLD CASE FOUNDATION 

Greg Cooper, Executive Director 
Founder, Greg Cooper has spent the 
last 40 years as an FBI Profiler, Law 
Enforcement Administrator, Police 
Training/Instructor/University/College 
Professor and an International and 
Domestic Thread Assessment Advisor. 
Dean Jackson, Deputy Executive 
Director 
Dean L. Jackson has more than 30 
years of experience working in both 
the non-profit world and Law Enforce-
ment.  He has an extensive list of cre-
dentials and thousands of hours of 
experience in Critical Incident Stress 
Management and Death Notification. 


